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BIBLE READING PLAN 
If you have an      
announcement for 
the bulletin,  
please see Vanessa 
at the office or call 
834-6596 by noon 
on Thursday. 

Prayer Requests Listing 
It is a privilege for us to uplift others in prayer. If you or a family member or 
friend would like to have their name added to our Prayer Requests Listing in the 
bulletin, please complete a "Prayer Request Form" and submit to one of the fol-
lowing local officers: Roma Whittle, CS; Major Lloyd George, CSM; or Claudette 
Hillier, ASM. Copies of the forms are available at the back of the church or from 
one of the local officers listed.  
 
Please note, when special prayer is no longer needed, we ask that you let us know. 
Thank you for understanding as we move forward in providing an accurate list of 
special prayer requests where the necessary permissions to publicly release the 
names have been given.   

PRAYER is a vital part of the CBS Corps!        
Please join us as we pray on: 

Sundays at 7:00am - Men’s Prayer Meeting - meet 
around the alter in the Sanctuary.  
Sundays at 10:30am - in the nursery room. 
Wednesdays at 7:00pm – in the Sanctuary. 

Please help keep our build-
ings peanut and nut free. 
Committed to keeping our 
children safe. 

Andrea Poole Francis Smith Rod Bussey 
Annie Barrett Zack Dawe Ross Peyton 
Bert Osmond Jean Ellsworth Roy & Brooke Perry 

Claude & Mary Lou Crews Jim Skinner Shirley & Rendall Baggs 

David Oliver Judy Ryan Ena Roberts. 

Don Nippard Kay Skinner Gordon Wheadon 

In Need of Prayer… 

CBS Corps Contact Information 
 

Corps Officers: Majors Chris & Claudette Pilgrim  
Quarters: 781-6483 Cell: 764-7062 

E-mail: chris_pilgrim@can.salvationarmy.org 
E-mail: claudette_pilgrim@can.salvationarmy.org 

Administrative Assistant:  Vanessa Loveless, 351-4677 
E-mail:  vanessa_loveless@can.salvationarmy.org 

 

Office:  834-6596 Church Hall:  834-2373   
Office Hours:  Mon-Fri 9am-4pm (Closed 12-1pm)  

P.O. Box 14147, Station Manuels, NL   A1W 3J1 

Corps Sergeant Major:  Major Lloyd George, 697-1100 
E-mail:  Lloyd_George@can.salvationarmy.org                           

Asst. Corps Sergeant Major:  Claudette Hillier, 725-7850 
E-mail:  cdhillier@nl.rogers.com 

Pastor for New Believers & New Comers: Major Calvin Fudge 
Cell 770-1438     E-mail: cfudge1951@gmail.com 

Young Peoples’ Sergeant Major:  Charlene Butler, 770-1572 
E-mail:  wdbjsmom@gmail.com 

Corps Treasurer:   Major Wilson Perrin, 743-0094 
E-mail:  Wilson_Perrin@can.salvationarmy.org 

Thrift Store Manager:  Karen Snook, 834-2713 

E-mail:  cbsthriftstore@gmail.com 

Corps Website: www.SalvationArmyInCBS.com 

The Salvation Army Conception Bay South Corps 
Heart To God—Hand To Man 

February 23, 2020 

Welcome!   
Thank you for worshipping with us today! 

May God richly bless you! 



 

Community Cares Visitation 
Monday, February 24th;  

Riverside/Bayview; Group 1 

Junior Youth Group (ages 7—11) 
Saturday, February 29th from 7:00—9:00PM 

“Movie Night” at the church. Come dressed in your pyjamas and bring 
along your favorite stuffed animal and blanket. 

BLAST (Building Lives Around Sound Truth) for youth ages 12-College 
BLAST will be taking place immediately following this evening’s service. 
For more information, please see Charlene Butler, YPSM, or one of the Senior 

Youth Group Leaders: Dwayne Whittle or Danielle Tucker.  

Monthly Building Fund Ingathering 
The last Sunday of each month is designated at the CBS Corps for the 
ingathering of our building fund offering. For today, we ask that you 

place your building fund envelopes in the offering plate. 
Building fund received month of January 2020: $11,005. Thank you! 

Thank you for worshipping with us today! 

Focus for the morning service: 
“Junior Soldier Enrollment & Renewal” 

Join us this evening at 6:00PM 

“Praise Service” 

Week 1: Partners in Mission 2020 
SELF DENIAL: 

So Others May Know Christ 
Special donation envelopes are 

available in the foyer.  

Income Tax Receipts for 2019 are available in the foyer. 

If you have any quesƟons regarding your receipt or would like to obtain 
church envelopes, please see Major Wilson Perrin, Corps Treasurer.   

Thank you for continuing to partner with us in ministry! 

NewFound Brass Fundraiser 
Saturday, March 14th 

Dinner & Show:  ABBA; Showtime: 7:00PM 
Tickets are available from Carol Ann Reid-Oliver or call 579-2022 

50 + Annual Pancake Breakfast 
Saturday,  March 7th at 9:30AM; Cost $ 6.00 

Please pick up tickets at Church Office or contact Rose Ivany. 

Teen Challenge—Atlantic Hope Women’s Centre 
2020 Gala and Banquet; Special Guest Performance: Blue East 

Thursday, March 26th 
For tickets and information, please call (709) 749-0789 

www.tcnl.ca 

CBS Corps 112th Anniversary Celebration 
Sunday, March 22nd 

Special Guests: Lt. Cols. Eddie & Genevera Vincent 
11:00AM—Family Worship service followed by a potluck lunch in the 
Fellowship Hall and the cutting of the anniversary cake 
6:00PM—Praise and Worship service and enrolment of  Senior Soldiers 

Camp Staff and Timothy Program 2020 Applications are now available. 
Please get your copy today on the bulletin board in the foyer.  Visit 

http://www.sanlcamping.ca/ for further information. 
The deadline for application is March 2nd.  

Open Invitation to be part of the CBS Corps Anniversary Choir 
We are gathering interest to assemble a choir for the Sunday evening 

Corps Anniversary celebrations. If you love to sing and would like to be 
part of the choir for this special occasion, please contact the main church 

office at 834-6596 and leave your name and contact information.  
Rehearsal date and time to be announced. Open to all ages. 

Ladies night out—Wednesday March 25th at 7:00 PM 
Theme: A night in Hawaii 

Tickets will be available this week from commiƩee members. 


